PHONE GLENDALE 2-6001

Radie Station

we WAV P w254

Dial 1000 WATTS

Studios in Jacaranda Hotel

HHvon Pank, Plorida
December 10, 1957

Dear Mr. Morss:

We at WAVP, were pleased to receive your letter, and we wish te
thank you for writing te us.

Yes, you were correct in the reception report you sent.

v’/

: Best wishes for a happy heliday season,
Cordially yours, .
,%ﬂ’/gb %é&)vz—v ,,,:.‘.-LJ
Charles D. Cummins
Chief Engineer
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